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I am sorry for the long delay in replying to your le
November 21 in which you requested help with your review of
WASH-1400. We have been traveling.

When we mov to New England I did not bring any reference
material " e and only a very limited amount of data. I do not
have a copy of WASH-1400 and do not remember specifically which
statements were referenced to me. If you could supply me with
that information I could then check to see if there is anything
I do have which might help you. I am sorry I cannot give you
any more assistance.

Sincerely yours,
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Edythale a ?ompkins

16 Lutheran Drive
Nashua, New Hampshire
03063
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